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Building Trades Construction Project set to start soon 

T he first official meeting for 
the Building Trades initia-

tive was held on March 19, 2015 in The 
Physical Plant office.  Floor plans, the elec-
trical lab, GO Bond monies, mechanical sys-
tems, plumbing, and special systems were 
some of the many items discussed.  With so 
many present at the meeting, a lot of infor-
mation was discussed regarding the future 
project in the Vocational Trades Depart-
ment.  It was requested the electrical lab be 
top priority, due to Title V’s Year 3 fiscal 
year ending on September 30, 2015.  Everyone 
was excited and focused in looking and planning for 
the next project! 
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EMT Program comes to LCC 

V O L U M E  3 ,  I S S U E  6  

I n the Title V grant, the EMT (Emergency 
Medical Technician) Program was to be  initi-

ated in Year 5, but looking at the need for train-
ing purposes and personnel, the plan was moved 
up to Year 3.  It was approved by Department of 
Education Program Officer Jeffery Hartman.   
 

Larry Paiz and David Muniz will set-up trainings 
to start in the summer for personnel to get quali-
fied and ready to go for fall classes. 
 

Director of Allied Health Andrellita Chavez was 
very instrumental in requesting the EMT program 
start as soon as possible to attract and enhance 
the Nursing Program to build opportunities for 
the medical needs of the community. 
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